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Spelling Words- Test on Friday 9/24  
 

sky fry pie tied tight 

right bright grind child cube 

cute mule music drew few 

coast scold bone mighty Utah 
 

*****Please note that spelling words will be assigned each week.   

 
Reading Vocabulary 

admires classmate community contribute 

practicing pronounce scared tumbled 

 
 

Topics this Week 

Language Arts- Sequencing, Pronouns, Personal Narrative                   A.R. Goal for the Week 

Math- Add and Subtract 3 Digit Number                                                    Points-   60% of goal 

Social Studies- Government- Test Tuesday, 9/21                                           Average- 85% 
 

 
 
 

Important Dates to Remember  
 

September 22-  Picture Day 
September 20-24-  Scholastic Book Fair (Tuesday for our class) 
September 24- Be Bold. Go Gold! Day (Wear gold to support Childhood Cancer Awareness  Month!) 

October 15- End of 1st 9 weeks 
October 18- Teacher Planning Day (No School) 

 
   
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

Scholastic Book Fair- Tuesday, 9/21 
The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Roberts.    You will see a preview form in the Friday Folder 
today.    Our class will go on Tuesday to purchase books.    There may be a make-up day later in the 

week for anyone that is absent.    I have also set up a classroom wallet for anyone that would like to 

contribute to our library.          

 

Science- Matter 
We will begin our science unit next week on matter.   Students will be studying physical properties of 

matter, temperature, and different forms.   We will be learning through exploration and reading.   
 
 

A.R. Reading/SSYRA Books 
Please continue to have your child read nightly in order to make sure they meet their goal.  I am so 

proud of how many of our class have taken up the challenge of reading the Sunshine State Young 
Readers Books (SSYRA).   These are books that Media Center Specialists in the state have chosen 
as some of the best new books out for children.    Mrs. Stephens will be having a celebration at the 

end of the year for students that read all 15 of them.  If you want more information, you can look on 
the Roberts website under Media Center.   The race is on to read them all! 

  
 


